
VIDYA BHARATI SCHOOL 

Surya Nagar, Ghaziabad, U.P. 

 

VBS/16-17/CIR/42                                               

24/01/2017 

 

Dear Parent(s) 

Greetings! 

This is to inform that 25th January 2017 is being celebrated as the National Voters Day. As per the 

directives of the DIOS, the students of grades VI – XII along with their parents/ guardians will stand with 

lighted candles at the gate of their house /society at 6.00 pm on 25/1/17 to spread awareness and 

motivate the members of their family and neighbourhood to participate in the State Elections to be held on 

11/2/17.  

The parents are requested to note that this is a compulsory activity. Kindly click a selfie with your ward(s) 

of the same and forward it to the respective class teacher for record purposes. 

 

Warm Regards 

 

Meenakshi Zarabi 

Principal 

 


